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Alliance Mineral Assets Ltd 

Fortescue Future Industries Pty Ltd 

Travel Policy 

The following resolutions were
approved at the last Native Title

Holders meeting. 

The Native Title holders resolved to carry the
proposed Land Access Agreement with
Alliance Mineral Assets Ltd which includes
State deeds for the grant of M15/1840 and
M15/1851, and to withdraw objections to
miscellaneous licence applications L15/380
and L15/425.

FFI's proposal to carry out a renewable
energy project on parts of the Ngadju
determination area was also endorsed. The
Framework provides access being granted to
begin preliminary investigations for this
project, mainly wind power testing and light
ground testing.

 Ngadju People native title holders resolved
that Native title holders who live outside the
town/city where the meeting is held may be
eligible for travel allowance to help cover
their costs of travelling to the meeting in
accordance with travel reimbursement
procedures. The driver for this policy is to
promote inclusivity for all members. 



Throughout 2022 we have continued to
work with our business partners to
promote engagement of Ngadju Member
businesses to assist and provide services
to these companies.

We have included clauses within our
agreements and contracts that Ngadju
businesses are to be supported as an
integral element of the partnership.

With the current increase in exploration
and mining activity on Ngadju country,
there are a number of job opportunities
available. We are planning to include a
directory of business section as part of
our website, where proponents would be
able to advertise job opportunities and
Ngadju members could advertise their
services. 

Cultural awareness training is also being
offered to mining proponent with 8
entities already showing interest.

Ngadju Businesses



Native Title Matters
Since our last newsletter there has been a number of projects

commence and negotiations continue for a number new project
developments.




We have finalised and executed 29 new Heritage
Agreements for the Ngadju community.

We are currently in significant negotiation with several
mining proponents, one being a major Gold mining group.

Updates will be provided at the AGM.

 Some agreements were not executed as they did not meet
the requirements to protect Ngadju long term interests



The NNTAC Projects and Admin team have been
working very hard on developing a new website

that better reflects the Ngadju comunity and
increases highlighting services offered by Ngadju

member businesses and the ever increasing services
the Ngadju community can offer our business

partners.



The web site is in the final stages of design and we
are excited about launching the new website.

New NNTAC Website



Membership Cards



We have welcomed 21 new members into the Ngadju Member
Community this year. 



As our membership continues to grow we want to make it
easier for members by issuing Ngadju Membership Cards.



The cards will include a membership number that will be linked
to members details to ensure communication and interactions

are kept up to date.



We plan to commence issuing the cards in December 2022 and
they can be collected from our Norseman Office from the new
Membership Officer, who will also be based there. All queries

for membership to be directed to Norseman.



Also look out for the improved MEMBERS section on the new
website !

NNTAC and and our Board of Directors continue
to engage in important matters and decision

making which have been key to delivering
support and opportunities to the Ngadju

Community and protecting and preserving
Ngadju country.



We are incredibly proud to
announce the opening of our

Norseman office. It was a
pleasure to host Minister Toni

Buti. We look forward to
seeing you at the Norseman
office and thank you for your
ongoing support for NNTAC.

We had the pleasure of 
co-hosting the 2022 Naidoc

Ball with the Shire of
Dundas. Thank you to

everyone who contributed
to the success of the

evening and also to those
who attended. It was a

great night to connect with
the community and we look
forward to seeing you all at

the next event. 



We have moved!
Our new Perth Office location is

Level 1, 1138 Hay Street - West Perth
P: 94623517

Email: reception@nntac.org.au
 







Follow us on Facebook

 
Ngadju Native Title Aboriginal

Corporation


